
Board of Harbor Commissioners
for Portland Harbor

2 Portland Fish Pier, Suite 105  Portland, ME 04101
Telephone (207)772-8121  email phm.admin@portlandharbor.org

April 21, 2023

Chris Mayo
Director of Ports and Marine Transportation
16 State House Station, Augusta ME 04333

Dear Chris,

Attached please find, for inclusion with the Portland Harbor Dredge portion of the PIDP
grant proposal submission, a single PDF file containing letters of support from pier
owners, business owners, and others around Portland Harbor.

Included are letters from:

Pier Owners
Centerboard Yacht Club, Marshall Pillsbury
Chandler’s Wharf, Gail Adkins
Cianbro/Ricker’s Wharf, Parker Hadlock
Custom House Wharf, Kevin Casey
DiMillo’s Yacht Sales/DiMillo’s Marina, Luke DiMillo
Fore Points Marina, David Senus
GEF LLC/Fishermen’s Wharf, Fred Forsley
Merrill’s Wharf, Daniel Jacques
Port Harbor Marine, Michael Soucy
Port Hole Restaurant, John Jabar
Portland Shipyard, Phineas Sprague, Jr.
South Port Marina, Kip Reynolds
Turner’s Island, Roger A. Hale
Union Wharf, Don Perkins
Union Wharf Street/Custom Float, Charlie Poole

Government
City of Portland, Kate Snyder, Mayor
City of South Portland, Kate Lewis, Mayor (letter coming Monday)

Waterfront businesses and organizations
Casco Bay Estuary Partnership, Curtis Bohlen
Casco Bay Island Transit District, Henry Berg
Friends of Casco Bay, Ivy Frignoca
Gulf of Maine Research Institute, Don Perkins
Maine Lobstering Union, Bill Coppersmith
Portland Pilots, Inc., Calvin Klopp
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Portland Discovery Tours, Bill Frappier
Portland Docking Pilots, Brian Fournier
Portland Regional Chamber of Commerce, Quincy Hentzel
Portland Tugboats LLC, Brian Fournier
Propeller Club, Walter Russell, Jr.
SailMaine, Ben Lewis

Please reach out to our office if you should have any questions.

Respectfully,

Maya Howard
Assistant Harbor Master




